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Comments to Agenda No.4 CF 12-0303-Hollywood Community Plan 

---- ---------------- ---------------
Joyce Dillard <dillardjoyce@yahoo.com> Tue, Jun 19, 2012 at 9:37AM 
Reply-To: Joyce Dillard <dillardjoyce@yahoo.com> 
To: Alan Alietti <alan.alietti@lacity.org>, Patrice Lattimore <patrice.lattimore@lacity.org>, "The Honorable Dennis P. 
Zine" <councilmember.zine@lacity.org>, "The Honorable Bernard C. Parks" <councilmernber.parks@lacity.org>, The 
Honorable Bill Rosendahl <councilmember.rosendahl@lacity.org>, The Honorable Carmen Trutanich 
<CTrutanich@lacity.org>, The Honorable Ed Reyes <councilmember.reyes@lacity.org>, The Honorable Eric Garcetti 
<Councilmember.Garcetti@lacity.org>, "The Honorable Herb J. Wesson Jr." <councilmember.wesson@lacity.org>, 
The Honorable Jan Perry <councilmember.perry@lacity.org>, The Honorable Joe Buscaino 
<councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org>, The Honorable Jose Huizar <councilmember.huizar@lacity.org>, The 
Honorable Mitchell Englander <councilmember.englander@lacity.org>, The Honorable Paul Koretz 
<Paui.Koretz@lacity.org>, The Honorable Paul Krekorian <Councilmember.Krekorian@lacity.org>, The Honorable 
Richard Alarcon <councilmember.alarcon@lacity.org>, The Honorable Tom LaBonge 
<councilmem ber.labonge@lacity. org>, The Honorable Tony Cardenas <council member. cardenas@lacity. org> 

You have failed to relate this plan with previous Council Actions and Plans. 

For instance, Council File 09-0885 (and related files) addressed extensive Civil Disturbance 
Recovery Redevelopment Plans with goals of $400,000,000 increase in economic activity in 
Southern California which included such items as Public Improvements in the Hollywood 
Redevelopment Plan area: 

• Lot 619, Sunset Blvd. and Gardner Ave. 
• Lot 675, Vermont Ave. and Hollywood Blvd. 
• Lot 742, Hollywood Blvd. and Vine St. 

Why is parking subordinated now compared to the need then considering that there has been 
no accounting of the intended goal? 

Was that goal reached-at all-even close? Is increased TFAR ratios still needed, and, if so, why. 

Piece-mealing the Plan just does not work. 

Please do not approve the ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT, STATEMENT OF 
OVERRIDING CONSIDERATIONS, PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT (PLUM) 
COMMmEE REPORT, RESOLUTION and ORDINANCE FIRST CONSIDERATION. 

Joyce Dillard 
P.O. Box31377 
Los Angeles, CA 90031 
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